
 

    
 

Office hours for Superintendents and School Leaders 
December 18, 2024 

10:00 a.m. 
 

 
I. Upcoming transition: Superintendent-elect Hedalen will begin her term January 6, 2024 

a. We will not have office hours December 25, 2024 or January 1, 2025 
b. We will have office hours January 8, 2025 – see you then!  
c. Continue with the multi-pronged opportunities for communication: monthly newsletter, 

emails, and Superintendents office hours 
 

II. Accreditation Platform 
a. Some are uploading the data and working on it, all attendees have seemed to logged in 

and appreciate the ease of the platform 
b. Schools in support- logging in was no problem, graduate profiles are ready to submit 

 
III. Data modernization 

a. PS is simplifying the data and reporting processes 
b. We are working to ensure that the verification and report of data is as seamless as 

possible for our schools  
c. Reach out to our data team anytime  


